
Monday – Friday
9 a.m. – 6 p.m. 
(Closed 1:30 – 2:30 pm)

541-385-1071

DOC Pharmacy–
Prescription Mailing
Call us at 541-385-1071

For Employees and Dependents practicing Social 
Distancing
• Due to the recent COVID-19 (coronavirus) outbreak, 

Deschutes County is encouraging employees to practice 
social distancing to reduce the likelihood of transmitting 
the virus.

• Our team can ensure continued access to your needed 
medications, while practicing social distancing, by mailing 
prescriptions to you.

• Speak with a member of our pharmacy team to discuss 
how we can support your medication needs from our 
pharmacy. 

• Please call the pharmacy at 541-385-1071 with any 
questions.
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